
  
 

 

  

May 4, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, as per the Governor of New Jersey, the Carteret Public Schools, and all 

schools in the State of New Jersey, will remain closed for in-person instruction for the remainder of the 

school year. Virtual learning will continue through June 17, 2020, the last day of school. 

 

Stay Safe! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Rosa Diaz 

Superintendent of Schools 
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Rosa L. Diaz 
Superintendent 
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